
 

A revision of this notice will be issued if there is any change to the situation above. 
 

 

Customer Advice Notice  
 
To: CAN NZ Participants From:  The System Operator 

Sent: 29-aug-2025 16:43 Telephone: 0800 488 500 

Ref: 6589412765 Email: NMData@transpower.co.nz 

    

Revision of:  
 

 
 

Transpower advises the commissioning of the Karapiro (KPO) Circuit Overload Protection Scheme 
(COPS). It will be enabled on 03 September 2025. The scheme reduces KPO generation in response to an 
overload on any one of the following 110 kV circuits out of KPO: 
 
1.   Karapiro- Te Awamutu 1 (KPO-TMU-1) 
 
2.   Hamilton-Cambridge-Karapiro 1 (HAM-CBG-KPO-1) 
 
3.   Hamilton-Cambridge-Karapiro 2 (HAM-CBG-KPO-2) 
 
The scheme is normally enabled.  It will be disabled at the System Operators 
(SO) discretion or during scheme maintenance, repair, or upgrades. 
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